
Annual Report from Nepal Daughters of the Cross,  

Christalaya convent, Maheshpur 

Every child is a special gift from God, no matter from where you come, what 

is your colour, culture, what nationality you belong to these all put in a nut 

shell “I am a child of God” I am deprived of many things opportunities, 

enjoyments, relaxation food, better housing but I know one who cares for 

me. We are here to care for the poor, marginalized, and those who have no 

voice in the society. 

Morning Star Nursery School:- This year we have 39 students, in 

nursery 25 and LKG has 14 children. They are very active and smart. Nice to 

watch them growing. We have introduced uniform and proper colorful tables 

and chairs. The class rooms are painted with pictures and study materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christalaya Tribal Girls Hostel. After the effect of Covid 19 and lock 

down the schools started to function normally, at present we have 42 

hostellers from class two to graduation .This year 4 girls passed class 10 and  

5 girls passed out class twelve and gone for higher education to Kathmandu. 

The girls took active part in the extra curricular activities and won prizes in 

the school and interschool activities. We are really happy to see the progress 

of girls and try aim at higher things in life. We are grateful to the donors for 

their generous contributions for the welfare of our children who are really in 

need. God bless you and your families. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 St. 



Joseph’s School Korabari: We are really so happy to see the progress of 

our west Nepal mission in Korabari. The school upgraded to class Six and has 

310 children .The parents are very keen to sent the children to the school. 

The children are very active and creative. We have introduce tie and belt, 

they look so cute in smart. The motto of the school is ‘Grow and Glow” we 

can see the glow in their faces and growing beautifully the children. We have 

built a temporary cycle shed behind the school. All are trying their best to 

bring up the standards of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St. Joseph’s Convent and staff quarters:- The building work is in 

progress, it has come to the finishing work and we hope that we will be able 

to hand over the building and have the blessing in the coming months. Thank 

you so much for all the support and help to reach out to the weakest and 

suffering humanity specially the children and women. We are grateful, love 

and regards to all the donors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            With much love and prayers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Bindu, sisters and Hostlers 

Christalya Convent, Maheshpur, Jhapa, Nepal 


